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General feedback and comments 

• Timings and format were well liked, with presentation times considered about right. 
• The line up of speakers was well liked. 
• More time for Q&A requested by some delegates. This is often part of the feedback 

and we have added more time for this at each Conference over the years. We will 
review again for 2022. 

• There were issues with MS Teams, which understandably frustrated a number of 
delegates, particularly in relation to the ability to ask questions in chat. However, the 
Google Docs were generally seen as a good alternative and a final version of the 
Q&A and discussion points is now available. For future online events we will be 
assessing the other conferencing platforms available and relative costs. 

• Regarding future events in a post-pandemic world, cost will be a major consideration 
for attendees. Online means that those who could not travel are able to join and 
multiple attendees from the same organisation can attend, which would be very 
unlikely for a face to face Conference. However, the vast majority of comments 
related to missing the opportunity for networking, which a face to face event offers. 
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https://nbn.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/QandA-and-discussion-points-from-NBN-Conference-2021.pdf
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